
Weekly Letter

Friday 24th November 2023

Dear Families,

I hope you are well. Much has been achieved again this week and it is a pleasure to see students engaging in all
aspects of School life. Many enjoyed their pizza lunch on Tuesday which is a reward for those who are consistently
getting it right. More events will follow in the coming weeks as we approach the end of Term 2!

Below are a few highlights from our week :

Our Year 9 Dual Linguists have been busy writing letters to their Spanish pen pals at Institut Ribera del Sió, Agramunt.
They have been doing this as part of the Dual Linguist programme during Period 6 and are eagerly awaiting the
responses from their pen pals. This is a great opportunity for our students to practise their conversational Spanish
skills and learn about students their age in a Spanish school.

Year 10 H&C students have also been busy in lessons making Remembrance Focaccias.

We also currently have our Years 11s art students work on display at Yate Heritage Centre. The work will be on exhibit
there until the 9th December.

Free entry open 10am-4pm so please pop along to take a closer look at all their amazing work!



PE:

On Friday 17th November we took 16 Y7/8 girls to the EFL Girls Cup Road to Wembley Tournament hosted by Bristol

Rovers FC. Three of our Sixth Form sports leaders accompanied the teams and did a brilliant job at leading the teams

through warm ups and drills, and motivated and supported them throughout.

The girls played fantastically on the day, both teams were successful in getting through to the quarter finals. One of

the teams made it through to the finals and became runners up, it was a very close game with the girls narrowly

missing out on 1st place when the game ended in penalties.

We are very proud of the teams and are looking forward to seeing them play again in our upcoming football fixtures.

Upcoming Events:

Thursday 30th November - Friday 1st December Yr 11 Hospitality and Catering Mock Exams

Wednesday 29th November Engaging Minds Yrs 12/13 NHS Hospital Event

Monday 4th December GLT Carol Service

Wednesday 6th December Academic Review Day - Years 7, 8 and 10.

Thursday 14th December Yr 11 Parents Evening

Friday 15th December Rewards Event
Last day of Term 2

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours faithfully,

Eddie Rakshi
Head Teacher


